COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

19th December, 1931,

Dear Sirs,

“ith reference to your letter of the 17th instant,
relative to the Farness Shipbuilding Co's Hoe 212 ship,
1 have to request that you will advise the Suilders that
the Swamer freeboard under the Convention would be about
2% inches less than under the present Board of Trage
Hegulations, viz, about 1'11" from o statutory deek line
level with the top of the steel upper deeck at aside; -subjeet
to all the Convention reqﬁirements being eomplied with.,

1 am, Demr Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

JSecretary.

“he Surveyors,
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